
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

July 28, 2015 
 
 
Bob Martin, Commissioner 
Department of Environmental Protection 
401 E. State St. 
P.O. Box 402 
Trenton, NJ  08625-0402 
 
Dear Mr. Martin: 
 
On July 13, 2015, the Management Review Board (MRB) met to consider the proposed final 
Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program (IMPEP) report on the New Jersey 
Agreement State Program.  The MRB found the New Jersey program adequate to protect public 
health and safety, and compatible with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s program. 
 
Section 5.0, page 11, of the enclosed final report contains a summary of the IMPEP team’s 
findings.  Based on the results of the current IMPEP review, the next full review of the New 
Jersey Agreement State Program will take place in approximately 4 years, with a periodic 
meeting tentatively scheduled for April 2017. 
 
I appreciate the courtesy and cooperation extended to the IMPEP team during the review.   
I also wish to acknowledge your continued support for the Agreement State program.  I look 
forward to our agencies continuing to work cooperatively in the future. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      /RA Brian W. Sheron for/ 
 
      Michael F. Weber 
      Deputy Executive Director for Materials, Waste, 
          Research, State, Tribal, and Compliance Programs 
      Office of the Executive Director for Operations 
 
 
Enclosure: 
New Jersey Final IMPEP Report 
 
cc:  See next page 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



cc: 
 
Paul Baldauf, Director 
Division of Environmental Safety and Health 

   
Jennifer Goodman, Acting Chief 
Bureau of Environmental Radiation 
   
Robert Dansereau, NYSHD 
Organization of Agreement States 
Liaison to the MRB 
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SUBJECT:  NEW JERSEY FY2015 FINAL IMPEP REPORT 
 
DISTRIBUTION:    
RidsEdoMailCenter 
JFoster, OEDO 
RidsOgcMailCenter 
JOlmstead, OGC 
RidsRgn4MailCenter 
LHowell, RIV 
RidsRgn1MailCenter 
DCollins, RI 
JNick, RI 
RidsNmmsOd 
RidsSecyCorrespondenceMailCenter     
JPiccone, MSTR       
PHenderson, MSTR       
DJanda, RI/RSAO      
JLynch, RIII/RSAO       
MHammond, RIV 
PPeterson, CO 
SMoore, NMSS 
OAS Board 
JWeil, OCA 
 


